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NEWSLETTER

Potluck/AGM 
for All Members
Our Annual General Meeting will be on Thursday, 
January 30th at 6:00 pm. at my place. Please bring 
your cheque for your annual dues of $75 (which 
are due now) and your favourite dish to share. 
Your attendance at the AGM is really 
important. 
So far, we will be discussing the possible 
elimination of categories from our Annual Juried 
Exhibition—sure to be a hot topic!  We will be 
electing our executive for 2020. There will be a 
presentation from our Treasurer on where our 
finances are at and any other topics you as 
members, would like to discuss—as long as they 
are received by January 28th, 2020 to be put on the 
agenda. Most importantly it’s a nice evening and a 
great way to meet new members. 

Friday Night Sketching 
Going Strong
Don’t know what to do on Friday night? Rob Sim is 
still holding Drop-In-to-Draw from 6:30 - 9:00PM 
starting January 17th. Its $10 per session and is 
open to non-members. 

Tuesday Sketching in 

JANUARY 
Jan 14th clothed ….Lillian 7:00-9:00 
Jan 21st nude ….Lillian 6:30-9:00 
Jan 28th clothed ….TBA 7:00-9:00 
Feb 4th nude ….Jessica 6:30-9:00 

Art Instruction
Milos Milidrag, the juror for our 102nd Annual Juried 
Exhibition, is a longtime teacher and artist. He can help you 
to 'the next level' in your art. He teaches painting, students 
work in acrylic and he paints in oil. Classes cost $325 for 10 
classes of 3 hours each. He is equal to a university Fine Arts 
instructor. The classes are small—3-5 people or so. He is 
art knowledgable and can kick start your creativity. Mark 
Kosatsky has enjoyed taking his classes for several years 
and feels they have improved his work. Classes are held 
Tues. Fri. and Sat.11-2 and Wed. 6:30-9:30 p.m. See: Milos 
Milidrag studio,640-70 Arthur St.Wpg 2043335629.  
Email:milidrag.m.milos@gmail.com,www.milidrag.com. 

Forum Art Classes start January 14, 2020. Classes for all 
ages and skill levels. Register now at: https://
www.forumartcentre.com or register@forumartcentre.com 
or call 204-235-1069. 

Portrait Artist Needed
For the past 20+ years, member Fran Partridge did 
portraits of the Holy Family Home residents that were in 
their 100th year to hang proudly on a display wall. They 
have reached out to our Club to see if anyone is interested 
in taking this on. Please contact Karen if you are interested 
and she will pass along your info. 

Snow Before the Fall, watercolour by Karen Armstrong 
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